
TO SERVE YOU IN MINISTRY 
cvsda@sbcglobal.net            Fax 619 422-7593               www.chulavistasda.org 
Drusilla Gaines, Secretary        Mon-Thurs 9 AM-12 Noon                        619 422-0405 
Bradley Williams, Pastor                 roybrad2@juno.com                         619-216-4812 
                    cell         619-616-0657 
Will Penick, Young Adult Min. Asst.   will.penick@gmail.com     cell         619-746-3745 
Don Them, Head Elder                 dthem@sbcglobal.net                619 470-3264 
Bobbi Them, Head Deaconess bobbithem@gmail.com                 619 470-3264 
Kenny Hill, Head Deacon              kenny@chulavistasda.org     619-479-0840 
 

ANNOUNCEMENTS  
 
MEMBERSHIP TRANSFER   First Reading 
Outgoing: Enoch Montalban to Beaumont SDA Church, Beaumont CA. 
 
NEW OFFICERS   - Nominated by Church Board – First Reading 
Adventurers Directors – Jim & Kathy Sevick 
 
AY & GYM NIGHT   The Social Committee is sponsoring another gym night 
tonight, Aug. 28.  Everyone is invited.  Get to know your church family better.  
AY is at 6:30 p.m. and gym night at 7:30.  Bring active clothes and a game 
face.  See you there. 
 
 
                                        Church Budget July 2010 
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  CHURCH BUDGET REPORT 2010 
Weekly Budget           $     1,984 Received last week       $          3,855 
Year to date Budget     $  65,456 Received year to date   $        64,762 

 
 
 

 
 

Seventh-day Adventist Church 
 

 
 

 
Welcomes You! 

 
“This is the day which the Lord has made: 

we will rejoice and be glad in it.  Psalm 118:24 
 
 

102 Fourth Avenue, Chula Vista, CA 
91910 

619-422-0405 
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THE CHURCH AT WORSHIP 

August 28 2010, 10:50 a.m. 
 

“Oh come, let us worship and bow down; 
let us kneel before the Lord our Maker.”  Psalm 95:6 

 
Praising God Together                Song Leaders 
 
Introit    “Tread Softly”              Organ 
Invocation & Welcome                 Albert Francis 
 
Scripture Reading  Genesis 11:1-7      Will Penick 
 
Hymn of Praise           “Holy, Holy, Holy”      #73 
   
Hymn of Preparation    “As We Come to You in Prayer”         Aranza Valdez 
 
Morning Prayer        Gene Berry 
Organ Response 
 
Lamb’s Offering/Children’s Story     Greg Wilson 
Worship in Giving (Pine Springs Ranch)      Gene Berry 
Offertory                   Organ 
 
 
Worship in Music  “The Savior Is Waiting”     Doug Peck 
 
 
Message   “The Poetry of Salvation: Part 2””   
                 Elder Bradley Williams 
 
 
Closing Hymn   “To God Be the Glory”   #341 
 
Benediction                Elder Williams 
Benediction Response         “Now Walk With God” 

    (Congregation please be seated) 
 
Organ Postlude             Cindy Montalban 
 
To serve you this morning 
Greeters:        Sharon Quinn & Barbara Francis 
Lead Deacon:           Frank Spurgeon 

WELCOME TO OUR GUESTS 
Thank you for sharing your precious time with us today.  It’s our prayer 
that you will be spiritually enriched as you study, pray, and worship with 
us.  Please let us know how we can pray for you by filling out a card from 
the pew rack. 

 
THE CHURCH AT STUDY 

 
Song Service         Gene Berry/Rachel Hill 
Welcome Scripture and Prayer                Jim Zurek 
Special Music               Marit Zurek 
Mission Emphasis        Robinson Devadhason 
 
Bible Study     “Freedom in Christ” 

Pastor’s Class in the Sanctuary – “Daniel 2”  
Adult Classes Fellowship Hall 

Youth/Earliteen, Junior, Children’s Sabbath Schools 
& Spanish Adult Class in the Fellowship Hall Building 

(Guests: you are welcome to attend the class of your choice.) 
 

OUR WEEKLY CALENDAR 
Today:  5:00 p.m. – Spanish Bible Study 
  5:00 p.m. – Vespers  
  6:30 p.m. – AY  
  7:19 p.m. – Sunset 
  7:30 p.m. – Gym Night 
Tuesday:  7:00 p.m. – Pastor’s Bible Class – “Who is the Antichrist?   
Wednesday: 7:00 p.m. – Prayer Meeting 
Friday:  6:30 p.m. – Youth Vespers 
  7:30 p.m. – Young Adult Bible Study 
  7:11 p.m. – Sunset 
 

Next Sabbath:  10:50 a.m. – Elder Bradley Williams 
           Offering: Local Church Budget 

      Fellowship Lunch hosted by the Deacons 
 

FUTURE EVENTS 
Sept. 6  Office Closed for holiday 
Sept. 10-12 Pathfinder Leadership Conference 
Sept. 11  Deaconess’ Meeting 
Sept. 19  Work Bee 
Sept. 20  Church Board Meeting 
Sept. 25  Picnic at the Bell 
 



 
ANNOUNCEMENTS – continued 

August 28, 2010 
 

PRAYER MEETING   Come join us and be refreshed this Wednesday, 
September 1, at 7:00 p.m. in a study of Chapter 9 of The Great Controversy 
led by Dr. Dan Rogers.  These studies are being presented by our church 
elders.  
 
TUITION AID   The deficit is cleared!  A big thank you to all who had a part in 
this endeavor.  School has begun again and our obligation for this year is 
$652 a month.  Please remember Tuition Aid (111) in your offerings. 
 
SOUTHWEST YOUTH CONFERENCE   is hosting their area-wide conference 
at Pine Springs Ranch Labor Day Weekend, Sept. 3-6.  All are invited, but this 
conference’s main focus is youth and young adults.  If you want your young 
person to have an unforgettable experience with God, plan on sending them.  
For transportation from Chula Vista contact Justin Burch at 310-270-7304 or 
Will Penick at 619-746-3745 for more details. 
 
FELLOWSHIP LUNCH   next Sabbath will be hosted by the deacons.  Bring 
your favorite vegetarian dish to share and fellowship with our guests and 
members. 
 
CORRECTION   In the new (blue) membership directory, please change the 
phone number for Alex Gilliam to 619-721-7771 and address to 1000 S Anza 
St Apt 7, El Cajon CA 92020-7630. 
 
REMINDER   A Deaconess meeting is scheduled for September 11, at 1:30 
p.m.  Contact Bobbi at 470-3264 if you have any questions. 
 
THANK YOU   to all who have provided floral arrangements for the sanctuary 
throughout the year.  There are still openings available, if you would like to 
give flowers.  You may sign up on the calendar in the lobby.  
 
RETIREES FALL RETREAT   will be Sept 20-22 at Pine Springs Ranch.  It’s 
not too late to register.  There will be several outstanding speakers from Loma 
Linda and the Voice of Prophecy.  If you did not receive your free copy of the 
quarterly, New Horizons Newsletter (especially for seniors), you may pick up a 
copy at the Book Store in National City.  If you need transportation from San 
Diego County, call Harry Bennett (619-475-0383).  


